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2018 CAMP ROAR

Our 2018 Camp Roar campers have enjoyed learning about the rescue center's resident felines.
They have also participated in a simulated rescue, an obstacle course and created an enrichment

item for a group of tigers! Check out the Camp Roar Facebook page for more photos.

Camp Roar Facebook

Visit the EFRC Website

Events

Summer Safari is on July 14 at 4:00. You
might see tigers in their water tanks, leopards
on their platforms and lions just lying around.
You will also see cats that are not on the public
tour. Light refressments will be available. So
come on out for our SUMMER SAFARI!!

Summer Safari Details

Volunteer orientation
Please join us on July 15 and August 11 for
volunteer orientation. If you have ever thought
you would like to be more involved with the
rescue center, this is the perfect
opportunity. Working in the merchandise
building, leading tours and greeting guests are
just a few of the positions we need to fill.  Be
sure to sign up through our website and come
dressed for the weather. A tour of our facility
is part of the orientation, rain or shine

Volunteer Details

https://www.facebook.com/CampRoarEFRC/
http://www.exoticfelinerescuecenter.org
http://www.exoticfelinerescuecenter.org/summer_safari.html
http://www.exoticfelinerescuecenter.org/page/page/5736325.htm


Off Tour Cats

Pandora, female tiger, arrived from Michigan
in March 2017. She is approximately 15-years-
old and lives alone in an area that is not on the
public tour. Pandora is an independent tiger.
When the keepers arrive at her enclosure, she
might chuff at them but she is just as likely to
turn away from them and continue with her
own agenda. To see Pandora, you will have to
participate in our 5K Run Through the Jungle
and take a peek at her as you are running by.

Field Cats

Lilly, female tiger, arrived from Topeka,
Indiana in 2017. She is one of our youngest
tigers at 3 years of age. She is full of spunk.
She spends much of her day running around
her enclosure and irritating her sister, Jilly.
Overnight guests will see Lilly and her sister
during the tour of the field area. In the photo,
Lilly is in the back and Jilly is in the front.

VOLUNTEER SPOTLIGHT

The EFRC considers their volunteers an
integral part of the center. Without their
service, the center would not be able to run as
smoothly as it does. For the next year, we will
be highlighting those volunteers who have
dedicated their time to make the center a better
place. Everyone has a reason why they choose
to volunteer at the center and they love to share
that reason with our guests and supporters.
This will be the space for them to share.



Maybe you will be motivated to join our
volunteers after hearing their stories.
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